Minutes

Academic Advisory Committee

Sociology, Anthropology, & Social Work

October 2001

- 1. Cathie Hudson Mayes from BOR unable to attend. She sent her regrets.
- 2. The resignation of Hassan Elnajjar was accepted. Kevin Demmitt agreed to serve a second year as Past Chair.
- 3. Summary of Macon meeting for AAC Chairs:
- a. Frank Butler, new Vice Chancellor for Academics, Faculty, and Financial Affairs spoke. His priorities will be service to faculty, and students as well as academic programs.
- The Calendar of Events was discussed.
- c. A new recommendation form now exists for committees such as this to use if we care to make recommendations to the BOR offices or staff.
- d. Expect changes in mission and goals under new Chancellor.
- e. Expect emphasis on retention, data standardization, service to students, accountability and program review, streamlining of process for new program review, and improving access of Georgia residents to four-year programs (e.g., use two-year campuses to deliver programs from four-year colleges and universities).
- f. The degree audit program (CAPP) will begin phasing in FY 2002 and should be in place by FY 2004.
- g. Progress on the e-core was discussed.
- 4. Discussion on the above items proceeded. No action items were presented.
- 5. The meeting adjourned for further discussion at the President's Reception.